Classic City Woodturners

Minutes from the business portion of the March 29, 2010 meeting are as follows:

Budget Report = \$2151.90

35 CCW members were in attendance.

Bill G. mentioned that the June meeting would be a picnic at Fort Yargo State Park.

Bill G. mentioned the upcoming Lyndon House Open House exhibit.

Shep collected \$ for dues and shirts.

Please submit any new contact info to Bill VW. (email, address, phone, marital status, etc.)

The Southern States Symposium is in Gainesville from April 23-25, 2010.

If you have not paid your dues for this year, please pay them to Shep ASAP. This allows us to purchase tools for the lathe, as well as bring in demonstrators.

Submitted by Bill Van Wie.